
 

 

 

 

 

13 November 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
‘Period 4’ After School Programme 
 
As mentioned in our virtual Year 11 information event, I am pleased to inform you that 
our ‘Period 4’ after school intervention programme will commence from Monday 16 
November. 
 
This gives students the opportunity to attend extra sessions with subject specialists, 
focusing on key topics and revisiting difficult concepts in preparation for their mock and 
external GCSE examinations next year. This is especially important for this year group, 
due to the ongoing disruption they have faced in light of the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
The sessions will run from 3.35 pm – 4.35 pm. Please see below the timetable 
allocated to your child, based on discussions with students and teachers: 
 
 

Personalised individual timetables have been sent to each student. 
 
 
If your child normally uses a bus to travel home, and would like to do so after these 
sessions, please indicate the route and evenings needed on this link: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iF
Euv6x7uTpZAtWNjq8HN0uNUNk9IWEU4TTVYWTU5NDhUQTA4VVdERUQyQS4u 
 
This is a great opportunity for students to gain the confidence, knowledge and skills 
they will need to demonstrate next summer and we expect them to make the most of 
this by attending as many sessions as they can. We look forward to your support with 
this. If you have any questions, please feel to email Year11info@driffieldschool.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
John Loftus 
Deputy Headteacher 
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